
     

 

 

March 27, 2020 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

RELUCENT PLASTIC SOLUTIONS UPDATE ON OPERATIONS AMID COVID-19 SITUATION 

The rapid spread of the Coronavirus is impacting organizations around the world.   As we navigate through these dynamic times, we 

would like to provide an update to our customers, our suppliers and our community in which we operate.  On Wednesday, March 25, 

Governor Polis issued Executive Order D2020-017 ordering Coloradans to stay in place due to the presence of COVID-19. As with other 

states, “essential business” remains exempt from the order which includes emergency personnel, infrastructure, government functions, 

and critical manufacturing operations. 

Relucent Plastics Solutions (RPS) is located in Erie, Colorado (Weld County).  RPS is categorized as an “essential business” as it supports 

the supply chain and movement of critical goods.  Specifically, RPS manufactures vital products in the medical, food production, and 

aerospace industries.  We have been, and will remain, in full operation to support others during this critical time.   
 

We are providing an update today on the preventative and precautionary actions taken to date as we focus on health, safety and business 

continuity.  While we remain in operation, it is our responsibility to assure a safe working environment to protect our employees and our 

community.  Some of the steps we have taken include:  

1. Any employee who can work remotely is currently working from home   

2. Announced the directive that if anyone has symptoms of illness, they must remain at home to protect others at work and in our 

community 

3. The number of employees allowed in common areas at one time (example: breakroom, lobby) have been reduced 

4. Breaks have been staggered to allow for less person to person contact 

5. We are practicing 6-foot distancing, person to person 

6. All manufacturing equipment is thoroughly wiped down and disinfected after each use 

7. Signs have been posted that encourage thorough hand washing and staying home if ill 

8. All common surfaces such as railings, lockers, door handles are wiped and disinfected at regular intervals 

9. We have restricted business travel and have implemented access at our facility limiting visitor access to both manufacturing 

floor and office facilities 
 

We also are in communication with government agencies to offer equipment and services to assist with the current shortages of medical 

supplies. As Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) is in short supply, we have donated our excess inventory to Boulder Internal Medicine 

and encourage similar operations to do the same.  It WILL make a difference!  

 

We will continue to provide updates as this situation evolves.  Our priorities have been,         

and will remain, keeping our employees safe, our operations safe for business continuity 

and supporting our community.  For questions or concerns please reach out to us for 

assistance.     
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